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March 31, 2022

Administrator
Bywood East Health Care
3427 Central Avenue Northeast
Minneapolis, MN  55418

RE:  CCN: 24E185
 Cycle Start Date: March 28, 2022

Dear Administrator:

On February 23, 2022, we notified you a remedy was imposed. On March 28, 2022 the Minnesota
Department of Health completed a revisit to verify that your facility had achieved and maintained
compliance.  We have determined that your facility has achieved substantial compliance   as of March
18, 2022.

As authorized by CMS the remedy of:

• Discretionary denial of payment for new Medicare and Medicaid admissions effective March
10, 2022 be discontinued as of March 18, 2022.  (42 CFR 488.417 (b))

In our letter of February 23, 2022, in accordance with Federal law, as specified in the Act at   §
1819(f)(2)(B)(iii)(I)(b) and   §   1919(f)(2)(B)(iii)(I)(b), we notified you that your facility is prohibited from
conducting Nursing Aide Training and/or Competency Evaluation Programs (NATCEP) for two years
from March 10, 2022.  This does not apply to or affect any previously imposed NATCEP loss.   

The CMS Region V Office may notify you of their determination regarding any imposed remedies.

Feel free to contact me if you have questions.

Sincerely,   

   
Kamala Fiske-Downing
Minnesota Department of Health
Licensing and Certification Program
Program Assurance Unit
Health Regulation Division
Telephone: (651) 201-4112  Fax: (651) 215-9697
Email:   Kamala.Fiske-Downing@state.mn.us

   
P  r  o  t  e  c  t  i  n  g  ,   M  a  i  n  t  a  i  n  i  n  g   a  n  d   I  m  p  r  o  v  i  n  g  t  h  e   H  e  a  l  t  h   o  f   A  l  l   M  i  n  n  e  s  o  t  a  n  s

    

An equal opportunity employer.



Electronically delivered

March 31, 2022

Administrator
Bywood East Health Care
3427 Central Avenue Northeast
Minneapolis, MN  55418

Re:       Reinspection Results   
             Event ID:  5IPC12

Dear Administrator:

On March 28, 2022 survey staff of the Minnesota Department of Health - Health Regulation Division
completed a reinspection of your facility, to determine correction of orders found on the survey
completed on February 7, 2022.  At this time these correction orders were found corrected.

Please feel free to call me with any questions.

Sincerely,   

   
Kamala Fiske-Downing
Minnesota Department of Health
Licensing and Certification Program
Program Assurance Unit
Health Regulation Division
Telephone: (651) 201-4112  Fax: (651) 215-9697
Email:   Kamala.Fiske-Downing@state.mn.us

   
P  r  o  t  e  c  t  i  n  g  ,   M  a  i  n  t  a  i  n  i  n  g   a  n  d   I  m  p  r  o  v  i  n  g  t  h  e   H  e  a  l  t  h   o  f   A  l  l   M  i  n  n  e  s  o  t  a  n  s

    

An equal opportunity employer.
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